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The 30  annual Delaware College Night ‘25 will return to Paul M. Hodgsonth

Vocational Technical High School in Newark, Delaware.  The date will be

Thursday, April 10, 2025.  It will be held in the Gymnasium.  The program will begin

at 7:00 PM and end at 9:00 PM. Between 75 to  100 Colleges and Universities are

expected to participate.  College admissions officers and representatives, branches of

the United States Military and Financial Aid representatives will be available to meet

with prospective college students regarding college admissions, financial aid and

scholarship opportunities.  Admission to the event is free and open to the general

public.  Delaware College Night '25 is sponsored by Higher Education Referral of

Delaware and the New Castle County Vocational Technical School District. The web

address for additional information including a list of participating institutions is

www.collegefair.org.  

For more information contact:

Higher Education Referral of Delaware 

P.O. Box 189 

Camden, DE 19934

Tel: 302-697-2107 

Email: info@collegefair.org 
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